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TITAB Registered Cabler Program plus ICT units of competency resources 

ACMA Registration programs plus ICT units of competency resources 

Registration 
Type 

Competency Product 
Code 

Description Price 

Open & 

Restricted  
Registration 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL236 

ICTCBL237 

 

TRCP11 

This manual covers the 
basics of customer 
premises cabling  
(Instructor guide) $130 

Open & 
Restricted 

Registration 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL236 

ICTCBL237 

 

TRCP12 

This manual covers the 
basics of customer 
premises cabling  

(Workbook) $90 

Restricted  
Registration 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL236 

 

TRCP73 

This manual covers the 
basics of customer 
premises cabling  
(Instructor guide) 

$130 

Open & 
Restricted 

Registration 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL236 

 

TRCP74 

This manual covers the 
basics of customer 
premises cabling  

(Workbook) 
$90 

Structured 
Endorsement 

(ICT v3.1) 

ICTCBL301 TRCP13 

This manual covers the 
Structured Endorsement 

(Instructor guide) $90 

Structured 
Endorsement 

(ICT v3.1) 

ICTCBL301 

 
TRCP14 

This manual covers the 
Structured Endorsement 

(Workbook) $55 

Optical Fibre 
Endorsement 

(ICT v3.1) 

ICTCBL302 TRCP15 

This manual covers the 
Optical Fibre 

Endorsement(Instructor 
guide)  

$90 

Optical Fibre 
Endorsement 

(ICT v3.1) 

ICTCBL302 TRCP16 

This manual covers the 
Optical Fibre Endorsement 

(Workbook) $55 

Coaxial 
Endorsement 

(ICT v3.1) 

ICTCBL303 TRCP17 

This manual covers the 
Coaxial competency 

(Instructor guide) $90 

Coaxial 
Endorsement 

(ICT v3.1) 

ICTCBL303 TRCP18 

This manual covers the 
Coaxial competency 

(Workbook) $55 
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 (ICT v3.1) ICTCBL212 TRCP81 

Erect aerial cable supports 
(Instructor guide) $90 

 (ICT v3.1) ICTCBL212 TRCP82 

Erect aerial cable supports 
(Workbook) $55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

BSBSUS401 
TRCP48 

Implement and monitor 
environmentally 
sustainable work 

 (Workbook) 

$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTBWN305 
TRCP45 

Use optical and radio 
frequency measuring 

instruments  
(Instructor) 

$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTBWN305 
TRCP46 

 Use optical and radio 
frequency measuring 

instruments 
 (Workbook) 

$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL209 

 

TRCP61 

Joint and terminate coaxial 
cable 

 (Instructor) 
$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL209 

 

TRCP62 

 
Joint and terminate coaxial 

cable 
 (Student) 

$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL211 
TRCP25 

Install an above ground 
Equipment Enclosure 

(Instructor) 
$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL211 
TRCP26 

Install an above ground 
Equipment Enclosure 

 (Workbook) 
$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL212 

 

TRCP57 

 
Erect aerial cable supports 

(Instructor) 
$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL212 

 

TRCP58 

 
Erect aerial cable supports 

(Student) 
$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL214 

 

TRCP53 

 
Fix aerial cable (Instructor) 

$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL214 

 

TRCP54 

 
Fix aerial cable (Student) $55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL220 
TRCP29 

Install a cable lead-in 
(Instructor) 

$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL220 
TRCP30 

Install a cable lead-in 
 (Workbook) $55 
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(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL306 
TRCP35 

 Locate and identify cable 
faults 

(Instructor) 
$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL306 
TRCP36 

Locate and identify cable 
faults 

 (Workbook) 
$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL310 

 

TRCP59 

 
Install aerial cable 

(Instructor) 
$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCBL310 

 

TRCP60 

 
Install aerial cable 

(Student) 
$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCMP202 

 

TRCP55 

 
Restricted broadband 

cabling (Instructor) 
$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTCMP202 

 

TRCP56 

 
Restricted broadband 

cabling (Student) 
$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTDRE303 
TRCP27 

Install a complex digital 
reception system 

(Instructor) 
$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTDRE303 
TRCP28 

Install a complex digital 
reception system 

 (Workbook) 
$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTDRE304 
TRCP41 

 Design communications 
wiring systems for 
customer premises 

 (Instructor) 

$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTDRE304 
TRCP42 

Design communications 
wiring systems for 
customer premises 

 (Workbook) 

$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTPMG201 
TRCP51 

 
Prepare site for support 
installation (Instructor) 

$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTPMG201 

 

TRCP52 

 
Prepare site for support 

installation (Student) 
$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTRFN406 
TRCP43 

Maintain hybrid fibre 
coaxial broadband cable 

network 
(Instructor) 

$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTRFN406 
TRCP44 

Maintain hybrid fibre 
coaxial broadband cable 

network 
 (Workbook) 

$55 
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(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTSAS305 

 

TRCP69 

Provide ICT advice to 
clients 

 (Instructor) 
$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTSAS305 

 

TRCP70 

Provide ICT advice to 
clients 

 (Student) 
$55 

Electrical Skills            
Pre-Requisite 
Unit (ICT v3.1) 

ICTTEN201 TRCP21 

Use electrical skills in 
telecommunications work 

(Instructor) 
$90 

Electrical Skills            
Pre-Requisite 

Unit 

(ICT v3.1) 

ICTTEN201 TRCP22 

Use electrical skills in 
telecommunications work 

(Workbook) $55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTTEN202 
TRCP31 

Use hand and power tools 
(Instructor) 

$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTTEN202 
TRCP32 

Use hand and power tools 
 (Workbook) 

$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTTEN207 
TRCP37 

 Install and test internet 
protocol devices in 

convergence networks 
(Instructor) 

$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTTEN207 
TRCP38 

Install and test internet 
protocol devices in 

convergence networks  
(Workbook) 

$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTTEN302 
TRCP39 

 Install telecommunications 
network equipment 

(Instructor) 
$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTTEN302 
TRCP40 

Install telecommunications 
network equipment 

(Workbook) 
$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTRFN401 

 

TRCP63 

 
Conduct radio frequency 

measurements (Instructor) 
$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTRFN401 

 

TRCP64 

 
Conduct radio frequency 
measurements (Student) 

$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTTEN410 

 

TRCP65 

Locate, diagnose and 
rectify faults 
 (Instructor) 

$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTTEN410 

 

TRCP66 

 
Locate, diagnose and 

rectify faults 
 (Student) 

$55 
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(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTTEN409 

 

TRCP67 

 
Commission an electronic 

system (Instructor) 
$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTTEN409 

 

TRCP68 

 
Commission an electronic 

system (Student) 
$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTWHS203 
TRCP49 

Work safely near power 
infrastructure (Instructor) 

$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTWHS203 
TRCP50 

Work safely near power 
infrastructure (Workbook) 

$55 

Work, Health & 
Safety          

Pre-Requisite 
Unit 

(ICT v3.1) 

ICTWHS204 TRCP19 

Follow work health and 
safety & environmental 
policies and procedures 

(Instructor) $90 

Work, Health & 
Safety          

Pre-Requisite 
Unit 

(ICT v3.1) 

ICTWHS204 TRCP20 

Follow work health and 
safety & environmental 
policies and procedures 

(Workbook) $55 

(ICT v3.1) ICTWOR201 TRCP23 

Work effectively in 
Telecommunications 

Technology 
(Instructor) 

$90 

(ICT v3.1) ICTWOR201 TRCP24 

Work effectively in 
Telecommunications 

Technology 
 (Workbook) 

$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTWOR305 
TRCP33 

Supervise worksite 
activities 

(Instructor) 
$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTWOR305 
TRCP34 

Supervise worksite 
activities 

 (Workbook) 
$55 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTWOR306 

 

TRCP71 

 
Resolve technical enquiries 
using multiple information 

systems (Instructor) 

$90 

(ICT v3.1) 

 

ICTWOR306 

 

TRCP72 

 
Resolve technical enquiries 
using multiple information 

systems (Student) 

$55 

 

 

ICT30515 

 

TRCP83 

Cert 111 in Telco 
Technology (RPL Assessor 

kit) 
$120 



August 2018 
 

 

 

ICT30515 

 

TRCP84 

 
Cert 111 in Telco 
Technology (RPL 

Candidate kit)) 

$90 
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TITAB TRAINING PRODUCTS and ICT Resources ORDER FORM 

 ORDERS - Please email your order to paulc@citt.com.au  

 PRICES - All products will be invoiced at the price shown on the website on the date the order 
is placed 

 RRP – Some prices may vary from time to time  

 GST - All prices are quoted in Australian dollars and are inclusive of Goods & Services Tax 
(GST) of 10% 

 DELIVERY TIME - Orders will be despatched within 5 working days 

 

Name:                                                                      Date:     /        /       

Organisation:                                                                                   

Postal Address:                                                                               

Suburb:                                                State:           Postcode:    

Phone:                                     Email:                                         

Payment: 

 Cheque payable to “TITAB” enclosed for $________________     OR 

 Purchase Order Number ____________________________________  

 Pay by Credit Card 
   Visa         Master Card         AMEX       

Card Number:  _ _ _ _  _ _ _ _  _ _ _ _  _ _ _ _    Expiry Date:   _ _ / _ _  

Name of Card Holder: ________________________________ Amount: ___________ 

Signature: ___________________________________   Date: ____________________ 

 

 
Product 

Code 

 

Description 

 

Cost 

 

 

Qty 

 

 
 

TOTAL 
COST 

     

     

     

     

     

  Add Postage & Handling 

$30 for the first item and an additional $3 for each item thereafter 

 

 

TOTAL (including GST) 

$ 

 


